Colleen Jones

From: Colleen Jones

Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2018 2:58 PM

To:

Cc:

Subject: NLH - Allowance for Unforeseen Top-Up - Bay d'Espoir Penstock 3 Refurbishment -

From NP - No Comment

Please see below.

From: Hayes, Gerard |
Sent: Thursday, June 07, 2018 2:53 PM
To:

Subject: Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro - Application for Top Up to the Allowance for Unforeseen Items - Bay
d'Espoir Penstock 3 Refurbishment

By letter dated May 29, 2018, the Board set today as the deadline for comments on the above-noted
Application. Newfoundland Power has no comments.

Regards,

Gerard M. Hayes // SENIOR COUNSEL

55 Kenmount Road, St. John’s, NL e A1B 3P6
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: THIS EMAIL COMMUNICATION IS INTENDED AS A PRIVATE COMMUNICATION FOR THE SOLE USE OF THE
PRIMARY ADDRESSEE AND THOSE INDIVIDUALS LISTED FOR COPIES IN THE ORIGINAL MESSAGE. THE INFORMATION CONTAINED IN THIS
EMAIL AND ANY ATTACHMENTS IS PRIVATE AND CONFIDENTIAL. IF YOU ARE NOT AN INTENDED RECIPIENT YOU ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED
THAT COPYING, FORWARDING OR OTHER DISSEMINATION OR DISTRIBUTION OF THIS COMMUNICATION BY ANY MEANS IS PROHIBITED. IF
YOU ARE NOT SPECIFICALLY AUTHORIZED TO RECEIVE THIS EMAIL AND IF YOU BELIEVE THAT YOU RECEIVED IT IN ERROR PLEASE NOTIFY
THE ORIGINAL SENDER IMMEDIATELY. PLEASE DELETE OR DESTROY THE ORIGINAL TRANSMISSION AND ANY SUBSEQUENT

REPLIES.





